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On behalf our Board of Directors, 
staff, and community of Taos, 
we want to just simply say 

Thank You!!  

Thank you to the 
Sisters of the Holy Child Jesus 
and a special thank you to
Sister Caroline Conway.

Peace & Blessings.

Love,
Terri Bad Hand & Pati Martinson
Taos County Economic 
Development Corporation
